
 

 

CCBHC Prospective Payment Cheat Sheet 

CCBHCs in the Medicaid demonstration are paid using a prospective payment system, or PPS. PPS supports clinics’ 
costs of expanding services and increasing the number of clients they serve, while improving clinics’ flexibility to 
deliver client-centered care. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Traditional Medicaid Fee-for-Service (FFS) CCBHC PPS 

Availability of services is driven by financial incentives and 
constraints within the fee schedule rather than client 
needs. Direct services with lower margins (e.g., 
psychiatry) are more challenging for clinics to offer than 
services with higher margins (e.g., case management), 
resulting in a lack of access to these types of care. 

Availability of services is driven by clients’ and 
communities’ needs. Clinics conduct a community needs 
assessment to determine the appropriate staffing and 
volume of services for their client population, with the 
associated costs built into their Medicaid payment rate. 

Services vary from community to community based on 
unique factors like staffing or access to grant funding. 
Grants are time-limited and may be available only for 
certain services or populations. 

All CCBHCs comply with a core set of federal and state 
standards. Clients can expect the same set of 
comprehensive services at any CCBHC. Individual clinics 
may still leverage grants for supplemental activities, but 
all core CCBHC activities are supported through a 
sustainable payment rate and available to all clients. 

Workforce shortages contribute to delayed access or lack 
of access to services, particularly in rural areas. Clinics 
struggle to offer adequate pay to recruit and retain staff. 

State-certified CCBHCs report an average 16% increase in 
their workforce, largely the result of being able to cover 
the costs of increased provider pay through their PPS. 
While CCBHCs still feel the effects of the workforce 
shortage, they are better positioned to recruit and retain 
staff. 71% exceed the federal standards for timeliness of 
access to routine services. 

There is typically limited to no financial support for non-
billable activities that are critical to achieving client health 
outcomes (e.g., outreach, engagement, efforts to leverage 
data to identify high-risk clients and manage health across 
subpopulations). 

The cost of essential non-billable activities—with the 
scope determined by the community needs assessment—
are built into the payment rate. 

There is typically limited to no financial support for 
technology, facilities, and other capital expenditures. 
Clinics generally lack the capital to adopt new 
technologies for client care (e.g., mobile apps) or 
integration with the rest of the health care system  (e.g., 
EHR upgrades to participate in health information 
exchange). 

Costs associated with technologies, facilities, and other 
Medicaid-allowable expenditures are built into the 
payment rate, allowing CCBHCs to leverage these 
resources to improve client care. 
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